
 
 

                                        

13th May 

 

Russell Goldflam 

Acting Deputy Chairperson 

Northern Territory Liquor Commission 

 

Re: Desert Oaks (Erldunda) referral 

 

Dear Mr Goldflam 

 

Thank you for your letter outlining proposed changes to conditions of the Desert 

Oaks liquor license. 

 

At the Board of Directors meeting on Tuesday 10th May 2022, the NPYWC 

Directors unanimously passed a resolution to support the changes to the liquor 

license as proposed by the licensee. The Directors also agree with and fully 

support the Commission’s view that it is desirable to vary the license in similar 

terms and conditions in force at other licensed premises, for example Curtin 

Springs Roadhouse. 

 

We would also like to thank the Commission and the Desert Oaks licensee for 

taking this proactive stance in our attempts to minimise alcohol related harm in 

the NPY region.  

 

We would be happy to submit any further supporting documentation if required. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Liza Balmer 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


